
  

N O T I C E 
 

ALL STAFF – SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 
 

This is to inform you that SOBWA 

Sports Day has been postponed to 

Friday, 31
st
 July 2015 from 2.00 – 

5.00 p.m. 

 

Please come dressed for sporting 

activities.  

 

DR. MARY KINOTI 
CHAIR, School Of Business Welfare Association 

17
th
 July, 2015 


